
  Wanalirri Catholic School 
  Gibb River Station 

Daemon Savoia’s Term 1 Newsletter  

This text recommends  PG– Parental Guidance- 
for readers under 3 years for they might run 
away.     

Dear family,  I want to show you what I’ve been doing 
in my term.  This is me working at my full potential. 
I’m good at spelling, writing and reading. My goal is 
to improve my handwriting by getting my letters con-
sistent. I’m really proud of my batting in cricket. 

This term a fine leader  said 
“farewell”. Dalton has gone to St. 
Johns School, Darwin for high 
school. 

I attended 100 % this term. 
That means 43 out of 43 days. 

We’ve had a lot of 
weird things this 
term, including a 
rat in the toilet!  
We found him in 
the boys’ toilet  so 
we called him 
John. 

We are the 
Wanalirri 
Master 
Chefs. 



We like to do brain 
breaks especially the 
one where you need to 
touch the ground with 
only 2 or 3 arms and 
legs. You have to work 
as a team. 

 This term we  raised $150 dollars for 
Caritas by doing jobs around the school. I 
read the Gospel at our Ash Wednesday 
prayer. 

When  we do  sport we are  
really refreshed.  
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Maths is a very good 
time. It’s a time that 
you can learn. 

We’ve been help-
ing the rangers 
planting seed-
lings. 


